ST TUDY PARISH COUNCIL

Parish Clerk: Mrs J Hoskin

Correspondence Address: Branston Farm, Bodmin Road, Bodmin, Cornwall PL30 4BB

Telephone / Fax: 01208 72789 Email: sttudypc@gmail.com

A Public Meeting of the St Tudy Parish Council will be held in St Tudy Village Hall on Tuesday, 22nd June 2015 at 7.00pm.

Subject: The proposed cable connection between the Kelly Green Solar Park and the St Tudy substation through the centre of the village.

Purpose: To fully inform the public of the Western Power Distribution plans and to give the public the opportunity to ask questions.

AGENDA

- 1. Welcome.
- 2. A brief history of the planning process to date.
- 3. Western Power Distribution and contractor to inform the meeting of the proposed cable route, the time scale, the likely disruption, to clarify if there is compensation available for businesses affected, and the Health and Safety issues, as well as others.
- 4. Questions from the public
- 5. To close the Meeting.

J.Hoskin (Parish Clerk) 10th June 2015